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October 8, 2025 
 

Mr. Reza Badiozzamani 
B2Z ENGINEERING, LLC 
900 Threadneedle St, Suite 120 
Houston, TX 77079 

 
Re: Contract No. 36-3IDP5048 
 Work Authorization No. 03 

Notice of Suspension 

Dear Mr. Reza Badiozzamani: 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm the email between Salvador Aranda, engineering assistant 
and Oliver Salgado senior project manager on September 2, 2025, concerning suspending the 
above-referenced work authorization.   This suspension was approved by the Deputy Executive 
Director for Program Delivery on October 7, 2025. 

This work authorization is suspended at the close of business on October 8, 2025.  This letter 
provides thirty days’ written notice of suspension as described in Attachment A (General 
Provisions), Article 3 (Suspension of Work Authorizations) of the contract.  In order to minimize 
additional expenditures, effort expended during the 30 days should be limited to steps necessary 
to wrap up tasks for any data or deliverables to be provided to TxDOT.  After the suspension date, 
no work is to be performed on this work authorization.  Work may resume only as authorized in a 
separate written reinstatement letter from TxDOT.  

Should you have any questions, please contact Mariel Torres of the Pharr District at (956) 702-
6358. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Pedro Alvarez, P.E.  

Pharr District Engineer 

 
cc: Martin L. Rodin, P.E., PEPS Division Director 

Danny M. Neal, P.E., PEPS Division, TxDOT 
 Kenneth Stewart, Contract Services, TxDOT 
 Jaime A. Vela, Jr., P.E. PEPS Central Service Center Director 
 Mariel Torres, P.E. Design Support Bridge Lead, Pharr District 
 Norma Y. Garza, P.E., Director of TP&D, Pharr District 
 CS_FullyExecuted@txdot.gov 
 PEPS_COE_Process@txdot.gov 
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